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I object to the revised plan on the grounds that the development is unnecessary and does
not adequately provide for sufficiently improved infrastructure to counteract the inevitable
increase in local traffic.
The plan should concentrate on brownfield sites rather than encroaching on the already
very limited green belt in South Warrington.

Alan Spiers




